
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CANCELLATION 
GRANDVIEW PLANNING COMMISSION 

SHORELINE MASTER PROGRAM PERIODIC UPDATE 
  
You are hereby notified, pursuant to RCW 42.30.080, that the Grandview Planning 
Commission Public Hearing regarding the Shoreline Master Program Periodic Update 
scheduled for Wednesday, March 31, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 
 
CITY OF GRANDVIEW 
 
Anita G. Palacios, MMC 
City Clerk 
 
NOTIFICATION: 
Grandview Planning Commission 
Mayor and Council  
Cus Arteaga, City Administrator 
Department Directors 
News Media 
 

 
 


